Dear Everett Community:

Report cards are coming! Over the next few days you will be receiving your child's report card in the mail. This provides information about how they are performing half way through the semester. If your child needs academic support we have a variety of options available to them. Please don't hesitate to contact a teacher, counselor or the front office to discuss these options. We want your child to succeed!

The Thanksgiving food drive is in full swing. On Tuesday, November 22 our students will be delivery food baskets to many families throughout the city as well as contributing a large amount of food and money to Volunteers of America to help feed families in our community. A special thanks to all the students, parents and community members who have worked hard or contributed towards this event. Your contributions will provide a strong impact to our community.

You are invited to the EHS choir for their Fall Concert. It will take place at 7:30 on Friday, November 18th in the Civic Auditorium. It promises to be a fantastic event!

In this issue:

- Financial Aid Session
- Mini-Seagull Cheer Camp
- •
- Bad Weather Information
- Snow Routs
- Celebration of Innovation

Financial Aid Session

On Monday December 5th, the district is hosting a Financial Aid Information night at Cascade High School. David Aramaki, a financial specialist will share valuable information about completing the required Federal Financial Aid Form (FAFSA). He will answer questions and give tips for working with financial aid directors. The event will begin at 7:00pm in the Cascade High School Cafeteria.

Mini-Seagull Cheer Camp

Cheer is holding another mini-cheer clinic during the basketball season. The flyer is attached if you have little ones (up to 8th grade) that would like to attend.

Attn: Parents and Student-Athletes,

Attention Student Athletes

Jack Renkens, National Recruiting Expert who has been featured on numerous TV and radio shows across the country is coming to our school. You and your student-athlete are invited to attend this "CAN'T MISS" opportunity on: Tuesday, November 22nd at 7:00 p.m at Cascade High School Commons

Prepare for bad weather

How to find emergency school schedule information (usually by 5:30 a.m.) See Emergency Closure page under Parents tab on district website for full details and other resources.

- www.schoolreport.org You can subscribe to receive notices at the same time those notices are sent to media outlets, or you can bookmark this site to check for a listing of regional school emergency schedule information.
- Media news reports (Media get information from www.schoolreport.org)
- District website: www.everett.k12.wa.us
- District information line at 425-385-4636
- Blackboard Connect* calls made to school families beginning at 5:45 a.m. *Please be sure your contact information is up to date at your school.
- Program impact chart outlines how various school programs and activities are impacted when school is cancelled or starts late.

No announcement means schools are on a regular schedule.

Snow routes are online!

School drop off and pick up locations may change in an emergency situation. If your child rides a bus to school, please become familiar with the snow route information on the Web.

Celebration of Innovation, Jan. 18, 2012

Join us for our annual student technology Celebration of Innovation at Cascade High School on Jan. 18, 2012, 6 to 8 p.m. We'll showcase examples of students gaining insight and solving problems through technology and teachers using technology to enhance their professional practice.

Math materials being considered for grades 6-8 on display, Nov. 29 & 30 at 6:30-8 p.m.

Starting next fall, in September 2012, all sixth- through 10th-grade math students and their teachers in Everett Public Schools will be using new classroom materials.

This month, on Tuesday, Nov. 29 at H.M. Jackson High School (1508 136th St. SE, Mill Creek) and again on Wednesday, Nov. 30 at Evergreen Middle School (7621 Beverly Lane, Everett) parents and community members interested in math are invited to explore math materials being considered for purchase for next school year.

Sincerely,

Sally A. Lancaster Everett High School Principal 425.385.4401 2416 Colby Ave Everett, WA 98201 Everett Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.

Designated to handle inquiries about nondiscrimination policies are: Affirmative Action Officer, Carol Stolz, 3715 Oakes Ave., Everett, WA 98201, 425-385-4106; Title IX Officer and 504 Coordinator, Randi Seaberg, 3715 Oakes Ave., Everett, WA 98201, 425-385-4104; ADA Coordinator, Kristine McDowell, 4730 Colby Ave, Everett, WA 98203 425-385-5250. (Email address for each is FirstInitialLastName@everettsd.org)

If you would like to be removed from this email list please send an email to slancaster@everettsd.org with unsubscribe in the subject line.